Churches-In-Homes   Week Beginning 18/07/2021
Notices:

1. Corporate meeting at King’s Church Centre – 10.00am July 25, by God’s grace.

2. Please continue to pray that the infection rate will go down.

3. Please carefully read  the update regarding guidelines for corporate meetings from July 25 that will be sent out by email early this week.  

Church YouTube channel
If you subscribe to King’s Church St Paul’s Cray YouTube channel, with the option to receive notifications, you will be alerted when a new resource is uploaded.

The link below will take you to the Church YouTube channel.
https://bit.ly/2BjG1Je

If you do not have a google account, you will need to find out how you may still subscribe. There are videos that explain how you may do so.  Click on the link below to see an example.
https://youtu.be/wuoCvxnFnlA

Title:  Moving forward – Make disciples
Texts:  Mathew 28:16-20, Luke 9:23, Galatians 2:20

The Lord gave Tim three key messages for the Church during the recent prayer and fasting period. Thank God for the opportunity to share them before the reopening of face-to-face corporate meetings.  This is the last of the three messages.

Main points for discussion and practical application
We want to move forward, but only according to the direct command of our Lord Jesus in Matthew 28:18-20 to make disciples for Him.  In order to be effective in making disciples, we must first be disciples that keep growing in the knowledge of God and in obedience to Him.

Reflection/discussion point 1 
What practical steps should we take in order to be intentional about making disciples for Jesus?

Reflection/discussion point 2
Discuss the importance of weekly connections through Churches in homes, corporate meetings and teams as the means of obeying our Lord’s commands to be His disciples and to make disciples for Him.

Reflection/discussion point 3
Please discuss the Church guidelines for post-lockdown interactions.
